
GENERAL EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE – 2018-2019 
 

Committee Members:  
Rodney Mauricio, Chair, College of Arts and Sciences  
Brian Glaser, College of Education 
David Spooner, College of Environment and Design  
Marsha Black, College of Public Health, absent 
Patricia Hunt-Hurst, College of Family and Consumer Sciences  
William Vencill, Ex-Officio 
 
 

The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on 
December 11, 2018, at 10:30 a.m. in 315 New College.  

The subcommittee passed a resolution to request that the University Curriculum Committee and 
the Office of the Vice President for Instruction address concerns that college-wide requirements 
limit General Education Core Curriculum course options for students, which could increase time 
to graduation. 

The subcommittee discussed the updated draft General Education Plan, which was revised 
following the November 5, 2018, subcommittee meeting to incorporate revisions by members of 
the subcommittee.   The committee suggested additional revisions to the draft General Education 
Plan.  The revisions will be incorporated in the draft plan and discussed at the next General 
Education Subcommittee meeting. 

The next General Education meeting will be held in January 2019.  

The meeting adjourned at 12:00 p.m.  


